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Education
Joseph H. Mathos, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING WITH MIAMI-DADE COMMUNITY
COLLEGE AND UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA REGARDING THE
CONSTRUCTION AT THE NEW SITE TO HOUSE THE NEW WORLD
SCHOOL OF THE ARTS

The intention of this item is to ascertain agreement from the three executive officers
regarding the acceptance of the facilities list for construction at the new site to house the
New Worid School of the Arts and develop an understanding of each partner’'s
responsibility. Additional details of this Board Agenda Item will be available prior to the
Board Meeting of November 17, 1999.



